
WAMU 
The American University 
Washington, D.C. 
March 29, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d'Or Farm 
Hyattstown, Maryland 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

This is to confirm our conversation of earlier this week. We of the Public Affairs department of station 'AMU at the 
American University are most pleased that you will be avail-
able to discuss with us your current books. 

We, decided on the 'date of May 16, 1967, for your appearance 
on "Perspective:167". The show is aired from seven to eight 
p.m., and therefore we think it would be convenient if you 
arrived by 6:30 p.m. The studio is located directly adjacent 
to the large antenna. 

We are looking forward very much to your appearance. If you 
have any civestions, please feel free to contact me. I can 
be reached after nine pm at 966-9838. 

Sincerely, 

oPexaPai (t), ka4i-tc.49%)'  
Donald W. Davidson 
Public Affairs Department 
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